
Subject:

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Katherine Veldrankveldran@gmail.com

Date: 6/22/2015 12:26:08 PM

Hey guys. This is Tommy Preston. I know about the press conference today. Assuming it's about 
removal of flag. I have clients (major companies) asking if they need to be there personally to provide 
support for Gov. Told them I would check with you.
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